
 
 
 

RULE CHANGES APPROVED BY COUNCIL 
 

AMENDMENTS 
 
At its meeting 06/6 on 19 October 2006, Council resolved: 
 

COU/06/110 

.5    that Rule 11.13 of the Student and Related Rules on Progress Reports be amended as follows (addition 
in bold):  

“11.13.1 A student is required to submit to the relevant Faculty each half year a progress 
report in accordance with the schedule and procedures approved by the University Graduate 
School Board from time to time. A progress report shall not be required in respect of a 
student who has submitted their thesis to the Faculty”. 

 


